
Edie from Sue Hill Dance Academy spent the day with us on Monday and treated each class to a dance
workshop, with the children really enjoying the experience. Edie is heading up the new branch of the
academy based in East Harptree - see the flyer at the end of the newsletter.

It has been a busy week behind the scenes here at school. As part of ongoing improvements within the
Academy Trust, all schools are moving to one central Google location. This has meant a change of
email accounts and Google drives for all of our staff. We will be switching between our old and our new
accounts for a while whilst teething problems are sorted out. Although, messages sent to our old email
addresses will automatically be forwarded to the new address, there have been cases in other schools
of messages going into ‘spam’ without people realising. Therefore, if you need to get in touch with a
member of staff please email on OUR NEW OFFICE EMAIL ADDRESS: office@clutton.mnsp.org.uk and
your email will be given to the member of staff required. If for any reason you don’t receive a reply
please ring or come into the office for us to follow up.

A reminder that next Wednesday is an Inset day. We will be preceding this by having a well-being day
on Tuesday where on part of the day, children will be making Christmas tree decorations ready for the
Christmas Tree Celebration at the church next weekend and Christmas goodies ready for the school
fayre. Children will also have the choice of being in the puzzle room, wellbeing room or watching a film
in the afternoon. Children have chosen: Julia Donaldson medley of short films (U), The Lorax (U), The
Secret Life of Pets (U) and Paddington (PG). If you are not happy with your child watching a particular
film, please let your child’s teacher know by Monday.

Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull

A plea from the PTFA
If you are a parent or carer for a child in EYFS/Key Stage 1 (Reception to Year 2) then the PTFA would
love to hear from you. They are looking for more Key Stage 1 parents to join the PTFA to give more
balanced views and ideas for the younger children in the school when planning events. If you are
interested or would like to know more about the PTFA then please contact the school office
(office@clutton.mnsp.org.uk) and we can put you in touch with a PTFA member.
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Certificates of the week

Head Teacher Awards

Congratulations to the following children for receiving the Head
Teacher’s Award this week:

Charlie, Dillon, Harry, Alfie, Zander and Alithea

Well done to everyone who completed their
Doodle Maths and Doodle Tables this week.

The children with the most stars in their class this
week are:
Doodle Maths - Eddie, Delilah, Leighton, Ace,
Gracie, Abel, Charlie S

Doodle Tables - Charlie S, Freddie and Leighton.

Congratulations to the following children for
achieving certificates for their performance this
week:

Toby, Sophie A, Jess, Siena. Delilah

Other Achievements

Oli showed his taekwondo trophy, Ottilie, Millie and Mimi shared their
gymnastic achievements and Zander has won a Yoyo bear competition
where his design is going to be made into a limited edition card -how
exciting!

Grace, Elijah, Damon, Hollie and Martha all achieved their next piano award.



Notices
● Christmas lunch - if your child would like a Christmas lunch, this will need to be booked by

Thursday 12th December (before if at all possible for the kitchen to have an indication of
numbers). We are unable to make any changes after this date. Please book via Parentpay.

● Coats - Please ensure that your child has a waterproof coat in school. Unless it is torrential rain,
children will still go outside at break, lunchtime and PE sessions.

● Long hair - For reasons of health and safety, long hair should always be tied back.
● Medications in school - We are unable to administer non-prescription medications in school. If

your child needs medication, your Dr should prescribe it and the medication can be signed into
school in the normal way. If you feel your child needs non-prescribed medication during the
school day, you will need to come into school to administer it.

● School day - Begins at 8.45am and ends 3.15pm. The gates will close at 8.50am and after this
time you will need to press the buzzer to enter the school. Children arriving after 8:50am are
marked as late in the register.

● School pick up - Please remember to inform the school if collection arrangements are different
from normal.




